
June, 2022 
 
Dear Findlay Community Member, 
  
Another year has passed and it is time again for our annual appeal.  As you know, the Imperial  
Volunteer Fire Department, which provides fire and rescue service for all of Findlay Township, 
depends on your financial support to continue to operate.  While we devote a significant amount 
of time on fundraising activities, such as the Fish Fry, we still depend on your financial support 
with our annual direct mailing campaign.  For us to continue to provide the level of service you 
have come to expect and depend on in our growing township, we need your help!  
 
This past year has been as bewildering and stressful for us as it has for you.  With the ongoing 
COVID-19 epidemic, additional demands continue to be placed on the Fire Department as we 
strive to provide superior service while minimizing exposure to the virus.  In 2021, the Fire 
Department responded to 251 calls.  We are continuing to look for ways to improve our service  
to the Findlay Community.  Our current endeavor is to replace our Clinton Station to better serve 
the fast growing population in that area. 
 
Thank you for taking the time from your busy day to consider our request. Remember that our 
volunteer members devote a tremendous amount of time to protect you, your family, your 
friends, and your property.  We are here for you 24 hours per day, 7 days per week, 365 days 
per year!  Please support us with your contribution today!  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Imperial Volunteer Fire Department 
 
 
Please help us help you! Imagine an emergency at your place and the first responders 
passing by because the house number can't be read.  Please help speed our arrival by making 
sure your house number is clearly visible from the street.  
 
 
Can we reach you via email in the future?  Please include your email address on the donation 
form.  
 

Want to learn more about us… visit our website at 
www.imperialvfd.org or on our Facebook page: 

 
 


